
 

 

 

 

 

The Teaching and Creativity Center invites you to the 

2018 Teaching & Learning 

Conference 
Micromessaging to Reach and Teach Every Student  

Sponsored through a partnership between the Teaching and Creativity 

Center, the Carl D. Perkins Career and Technical Education grant, and 

the Economic Development and Innovative Workforce Services Division, 

we welcome representatives from the National Alliance for Partnerships 

in Equity (NAPE) who will present research-based strategies to improve 

communication between students and faculty, advisors, mentors, and 

employers by exploring unconscious bias. 

Friday, June 8, 2018 

8:30 AM - 2:00 PM 
Lunch provided 

Brighton Campus, Monroe A/B 

RSVP:  http://bit.ly/junetcc2018 
 

Contact Amy Burtner (aburtner@monroecc.edu) for questions or more information 
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